
The Bourne Elsea Park C of E Primary Academy PTFA 

Annual General Meeting  
Thursday 12th October 2:00pm – 3:00pm 

 

All parents, carers and friends of the school are welcome to 

come along to the Bourne Elsea Park C of E Primary Academy 

Parents’ Teachers’ & Friends’ Association’s Annual General 

Meeting. 

 

The PTFA will be hosting the AGM on Thursday 12th October  at 

2.00 p.m. and invite you to join us to find out more about the 

achievements over the past year and how, together, we have 

raised money for the children. 

 

We’ll be discussing any changes within roles and responsibilities 

of the members and understanding what activities we will be 

planning for the next year. 

 

Access to school will be via the front office. We hope you can make 

it and look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Kind regards 

The PTFA Committee 


